Dear All,

I hope you had a good start to the week!

Just a quick reminder that registration for the 2019 Annual OPSYRIS Meeting in Oxford closes in one week - Monday, 23rd September.

If you haven't had the opportunity to do so yet, please complete the attached registration form and send it to OPSYRISreg@gmail.com. While if you have already registered, please encourage your colleagues - students, researchers, clinicians - to join us in Oxford as well! Please feel free to circulate our draft programme to anyone or any group you think may be interested in attending. With the OPSYRIS membership growing, we also hope to see an increased number of attendees as compared to last year! 

Please also remember to visit our doodle poll, if you would like to join us for drinks and/or food after the meeting:  https://doodle.com/poll/9vrqxfxhyntynw38

We look forward to seeing you all in Oxford!

Best wishes,

Bogna on behalf of the OPSYRIS Team
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